Mark Chandler

From:

Vale Furnishers [admin@valefurnishers.co.uk]

Sent: To: 02 August 2011 14:05

Mark Chandler

Subject:

Our Recent Order

From: Derrick Sent: 02 Augu

To: admin@valefurnishers.co.uk

Subject:

Our Recent Order

Dear Sir-My Wife and I would like to thank all at Vale Furnishers for a superb service. We have dealt with with your Company for several years now, and have never been let down. We always deal with Alan Partridge, we dealt with him with our first order, and stayed with him ever since, he is always so helpful and nothing is too much bother. But from the top to the bottom, all are so helpful and friendly, the ladies who answer the 'phone, Colin who arranges the delivery and the Lads who deliver, all deserve our thanks.

Once again thanks to all. Kind Regards- Derrick and Beryl Saunders